
 Come See Us! 
 

Join us for a “Green”  
Open House at the  

Cornell Child Care Center  
 

April 14, 2011 
4:00 pm – 5:30 pm 

 
At the Cornell Child Care Center (CCCC) we have pledged to improve the lives of children and 
families where we live and work, and caring for the environment is part of that promise.  At the 
CCCC we work to raise awareness about environmental issues and inspire earth-friendly activities.   
 
We invite you to our green open house where you can learn about: 
 

• How to protect your kids from toxic chemicals by choosing safer cleaners and children’s 
personal care products. 

• CCCC People’s Garden and partnership with the USDA 
• Earth Friendly activities including waste free lunches 
• Sustainable choices at the CCCC (composting, recycling etc.) 
• Our recycle and re-use art studio 
• What makes us a certified eco-healthy child care center 

Katie Kelly, Child-Safe Products campaign coordinator of Clean New York, will talk about 

why and how chemicals of concern get into store-bought cleaning products, which to avoid and 

how to make your own safe, cost-effective cleaning products 

Please extend our invitation to interested friends and co-workers.   We currently have full time & 

part time spaces available for infant, toddler and preschool children.  

Cornell Child Care Center 
150 Pleasant Grove Rd. 

607-255-1010 
cornell@brighthorizons.com 

http://centers.brighthorizons.com/Cornell/ 
        
       


